
The Town continues to work with contractors and the YMCA to complete final 
works required for the opening of Marquee Park and the South Hedland Aquatic 
Centre.
The projects are progressing steadily, with a view to ensuring that when the 
facilities open to the community they are safe and provide maximum enjoyment 
and benefit to our residents and visitors.
The Town will confirm opening dates for Marquee Park and South Hedland Aquatic 
Centre once we are confident that both facilities meet necessary standards and 
approvals and are of the highest quality.

Marquee Park, South Hedland

South Hedland Aquatic Centre Redevelopment

•	 The second statutory water sample was taken today.
•	 Results from the two statutory water samples will be received by the Town early 

next week.
•	 The opening of the South Hedland Aquatic Centre will be subject to statutory 

water sample results meeting health standards and approvals.
•	 Residents are reminded the Pool Rider Service has a revised weekday timetable 

to reflect school hours. Download the revised timetable from the Town’s 
website.

•	 Residents are reminded to refrain from entering Marquee Park as 
commissioning and minor works are still being undertaken.

•	 Works are continuing as outlined in yesterday’s update.
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